	[image: image1.jpg]



	Orange Township Public Schools

Park Avenue School
Myron A. Hackett, Ed.D. Principal 
April Stokes, Assistant Principal
	[image: image3.png]Keeping

Children

‘Orange Piiblic Sehodls





	
	
	     Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D. 
     Superintendent of Schools              


	



	
	
	


Dear Third Graders and Families, 


We are very excited to welcome you to the third grade for the 2019-2020 school year at Park Avenue!  We are looking forward to an exciting year.  Third grade is full of new challenges for our students, and we know that their hard work will help them to succeed!  We are counting on both our students as well as their families to become partners with us in maximizing the school year.

We expect a great deal from our students.  Hard work and focus are necessary for both classwork, homework, and projects, and student behavior is a top priority.  Third grade requires a great deal of responsibility and organization on the part of our students.  It is imperative that we begin the year with the all the tools that we need, so please review the attached supply list.  Technology will also play a big role throughout the school year.  We are asking that students who have access to technology at home visit their approved educational websites that will be reviewed on “Back to School Night”.  We try to maximize our communication with families in several ways to ensure that everyone is aware of the academic and behavioral progress that each child is making.  We know that every new third grader will come to school with the right attitude and be ready to learn!


Our goal is to work with students and families to ensure that each student can reach their potential while in third grade.  Please feel free to contact us throughout the school year if you have any questions or concerns.   Thank you in advance for your cooperation and for what we know will be a great school year!





Mrs. Curran and Mrs. Minault

curranje@orange.k12.nj.us

cooperro@orange.k12.nj.us 
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